From: Chuck Mulhearn

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Request for Permit Modification
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 2:11:06 PM

It is my understanding that the original permit was okayed because C&H had
some 600 acres that they were to use for the purpose of spreading the hog
waste. | have now learned that this is not the case and that the amount of
land to be used for this purpose is much less. ITf this is the case, how can
they be trusted to do anything that they commit to?

b% THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT
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